
REPORT OF CONFERENCE COMMITTEE – HB 1218 A Conference Committee 

 

MR. PRESIDENT & MR. SPEAKER: 

The HB1218 A Conference Committee on HB1218 respectfully reports that it has considered the 

disagreement of the two houses, and returns the same with the recommendation that the Senate and 

House do concur with the amendments to HB 1218. 

Respectfully submitted,  Respectfully submitted, 

 /s/ AARON AYLWARD  /s/ KEVIN D. JENSEN 

 Aaron Aylward, Chair  Kevin D. Jensen, Chair 
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